

## 9/5/25

#### **IMPORTANT DATES & UPCOMING EVENTS**

DATE	EVENT	DATE	EVENT
9/10	PTA Meeting	9/17	PTA DEI Committee Meeting
9/11	PTA Safety Committee Meeting	9/22	No School (District Planning Day)
9/12	K-2 Meet and Greet @ Urban Air	9/26	Book it Bobcats Celebration

# LINKS!

PTA DEI Committee Parent Resource Bank 2025-26 School Year Calendar

## **ANNOUNCEMENTS**

**DIBELS Testing Parent Connect Report** We have just completed our Fall Literacy Screening using the DIBELS Reading Assessment (Dynamic Indicators of Basic Early Literacy Skills). DIBELS gives teachers information regarding your child's development and progress in the literacy skills needed to become a successful reader. Your child's teacher will be sharing the Home Connect Report which provides information about your child's foundational reading skills, as well as some ideas for support at home.

- 1st- 5th grade teachers will be sending reports home over the next few days.
- Kindergarten teachers will be sharing DIBELS reports during fall conferences.

**Transportation Exception Requests** The Exception Request Process allows families with students that are not eligible for transportation, to submit a request to see if resources are available for them to ride the bus. Click HERE for more information.

**School Auction News** It's almost time for the annual Bill Roberts Auction. Mark your calendars, book your babysitters...you do not want to miss out! Join us on Saturday, October 25th from 6-10:30 pm at the Ellie Caulkins Opera House. There will be signature cocktails, fun new games and photo opportunities, all with a Bond theme. Plus there's some thrilling surprises being planned. It's going to be a blast. Thanks for your support!



We are actively working on fun and new acquisitions. If you have any ideas or know a business that may donate, please let us know at billrobertsauction@gmail.com. Also, if you know anyone who works in the adult-beverage industry, or someone who has contacts in that industry, please let us know!

Tickets go on sale next week so be sure to check back here then.

Safety Committee Meeting Thursday, September 11th Join the BR Safety Committee! This group supports the elementary and middle school and is a great way to make a meaningful contribution and keep our kids safe. They focus on better building security, bike safety, online safety for our students, and more! Please join us! Our next meeting is Thursday, September 11th at 9:30 am in the Library. For more information, contact Susan Mooney at sus.mooney@gmail.com or Julia Bissell at juliabissell@gmail.com.

**Last Call 4th/5th Grade Flag Football** Registration Starts Tomorrow! Flag Football is being offered to 4th and 5th grade boys and girls this fall. Practices will be held on Fridays from 4-5:30 pm starting on September 19th. Games will be held on Tuesdays at a regional location beginning September 30th, Check out this <u>Flag Football Flyer</u> for more information in English (side 1) and Spanish (side 2). If you have questions, please reach out to Coach Lundblad.

Registration closes on Monday, September 8th. To register, visit here

**Reminder You're Invited: Let Grow's Lenore Skenazy** As you may know, the Denver Department of Public Health & Environment's Maternal Child Health program is excited to host Let Grow co-founder Lenore Skenazy for a keynote talk at the <u>Tivoli Turnhalle</u> the evening of Tuesday, Sept 9.

Featured in the bestselling book 'The Anxious Generation,' Let Grow champions childhood, helping kids build confidence, resilience, and self-reliance through independent play and real life experiences, and is making it easy, normal, and legal to encourage independence in kids. Through free resources, tools, and programs like the Let Grow Experience and Let Grow Play Clubs, Let Grow is helping families and schools empower our next generations. Lenore's most recent TED Talk also went live this week!

# FREE tickets and more info can be found here:

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/an-evening-with-lenore-skenazy-tickets-1510977186439?aff=oddt dtcreator



**Reminder PTA Composting News** We are still looking to get some dedicated, recurring volunteers to help us at lunch as we roll-out composting. Here is the <u>composting sign up</u> if you are interested. We are also including the PTA <u>volunteer sign up</u> as well if you are interested in helping on one of our other awesome committees! As always, thanks for your willingness to help make our school amazing!

**Reminder Book It Bobcats!** Great job reading this summer, Bobcats! Book It Bobcats is almost over for 2025, but there is still time to get some additional hours that will count toward prizes. The last day to count reading toward your Book It goal is September 12th! You can begin collecting donations here, and don't forget to report your reading by September 19th! Our celebration for all participants will be in the afternoon on Friday, September 26th. Those that read more than 100 hours or raised more than \$200 will also be invited to join a donut breakfast with a special guest on the same day.